
 

 

 

 

          10th March 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Year 11 Maths Mock 

On Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March, the academy will be closed to all pupils due to industrial 

action, apart from those pupils identified as vulnerable. We would also like to offer all Year 11’s the 

chance to take a mock examination in Maths, in examination conditions, to help in our efforts to prepare 

the pupils for their summer examinations. 

The mock papers will be completed as follows: 

Wednesday 15th March: Location- Sports Hall. Non- calculator paper. Duration-1hour 30minutes 

Thursday 16th March: Location- Sports Hall. Calculator paper. Duration-1hour 30minutes 

Friday 24th March: Location- Classrooms.  Calculator paper. Duration-1hour 30minutes 

Pupils must arrive to school via the PE gate entrance at 8.30am. This is so that we can register pupils who 

are on site and aim to start the exam at 9am. Pupils will be allowed to leave after the exam has finished, 

which should be at approximately 10.45am, from the PE gate. 

All students will take the mocks under controlled exam conditions within the JCQ regulations. 
  

• Phones will be collected at the door. 
• Bags will need to be left with the Engagement team upon entry. 
• Coats will be collected at the door. 
• Wrist watches need to be handed in. 

 
If you have any questions or queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr G Uppal 
Assistant Principal  

 

 


